
From: Brenda Butler <brenda@jdwcounsel.com> 
Date: Mon, Mar 15, 2021 at 9:22 AM 
Subject: Hack's Investments, Inc DBA Scorpion Grass License #29095 
To: <OSOVcommunitycouncil@gmail.com> 
Cc: Jim Hacker <scorpiongrassllc@gmail.com>, Daniel Hacker <dhacker@amgland.com>, Jana Weltzin 
<jana@jdwcounsel.com>, Mercedes Curran <mercedes@jdwcounsel.com>, Alex Halcom 
<alex@jdwcounsel.com> 
 

Good Morning,  
 
On behalf of Hack's Investments, Inc DBA Scorpion Grass please find the attached Public notice for a 
new marijuana retail store serving as your local government notice. 
 
Feel free to contact us if you have any questions or concerns regarding. 
 
--  

** Please REPLY ALL when responding to this Email** 

 

Brenda Butler 

JDW Counsel 
Paralegal 
& Accounts Payable/Receivable 

901 Photo Ave 

Anchorage, Alaska 99503 

907-231-3750 

brenda@jdwcounsel.com 

info@jdwcounsel.com 
 

 The author of this email is not an attorney. This communication does not constitute legal advice and should not be 
construed as such. The information contained in this message is privileged and confidential. It is intended only to be 
read by the individual or entity named above or their designee. If the reader of this message is not the intended 
recipient, you are on notice that any distribution of this message, in any form is strictly prohibited. If you have 
received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender by telephone at 630-913-1113 and delete or 
destroy any copy of this message. Thank you. 
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